
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

January 30, 2024 

 

 

 

Committee on House Administration 

1309 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

I write to inform you that the position of Chief Clerk, previously held by Hillary Lassiter, a member of 

my staff, is vacant as of January 19, 2024. If you have questions concerning this matter please contact 

the Committee at (202) 225-8281. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Bryan Steil 

Chairman 

Committee on House Administration 

 

 

 

 


